
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                     

 30thNovember 2018     

                          

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Football 

The team played well this week with a fantastic victory against Mithian and another, 

although unsuccessful, game against Chacewater on Thursday. The team work and resilience of 

the players was fantastic and with three games left, there is still a chance of winning the Small 

Schools League. Good Luck Shortlanesend. 

 
Christmas Craft 

The children enjoyed working together in their house teams this morning making various 

Christmas decorations, glitter everywhere! They all worked well together in their mixed age 

teams with the older children supporting the younger members. Well done to all, especially 

Rose and Stacey who have the mammoth task of removing the evidence later! 

 
Class 1&2 Production 

Tickets will be on sale from Monday 3rd December from the office before and after school 

for both performances. Showing times will be Tuesday 11th December at 2pm and 5.30pm. 

 
Class 1 Reception Nativity 

Tickets will be on sale as above for the Nativity being shown on Friday 14th at 1.30pm. 

 
Christmas Carol Concert 

Please come and join Class 3,4&5 at Kenwyn Church on Monday 17th December for our Annual 

Carol Concert. All friends and family are welcome to attend. 

 

 
Swimming Gala 

The above will be held on Thursday 6th December. The gala will begin at 1.45pm please do not 

arrive before 1.30pm as you will not be able to enter the pool side until children are changed 

and preparations are made. All parents are welcome to attend and Thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

 

 



 
Disco 

The school disco is on Thursday 6th December from 5.30-6.30pm entrance fee £2 to include 

a Hotdog and refreshments. 

 

 
Chunky Wool 

Mrs Ashton would be grateful for any donations of unwanted chunky wool for a craft activity 

the children will have the opportunity to join in with during Cool Club in the lead up to 

Christmas. 

 
Christmas Party 

The party will be held on the Tuesday 18th December and instead of the usual school lunch 

Claire will be providing party food. The children will have brought home a separate order 

sheet to be completed and returned.Please indicate if your child is vegetarian and 

return.Thank you. 

REMINDERS  

 
Morning and Afternoon Routine 

Another reminder that any children attending the Early Birds Club must not be left waiting 

on the school premises without parental supervision before 7:50am, as they are not the 

responsibility of the school until they have been admitted into the building. 

 
Early Bird Club 

The above club is now bookable and enables you to pay when you book as most parents 

prefer.Any children not prebooked will have the amount owed to their account at the end of 

the week. Thank you to parents for their patience while we as a school have been working 

with Parent Pay to rectify problems being experienced. This has been slower than we would 

have liked but again thank you for your support. 

 

Plymouth Argyle 

Please can children attending Multi- Sports club return the above consent form as the 

coaches need them as soon as possible for your child to attend the club. 
Dates for Autumn Term  

2018 

Wednesday 5th December                         Christmas Lunch                         

Thursday 6th December                            Swimming Gala 1.45pm 

 Thursday 6th December                           Christmas Disco 

Friday 14th December                               Reception Nativity 

Monday 17th December                             Carol Service CL3,4&5 6pm Kenwyn Church 

Tuesday 18th December                            Christmas Party Tuesday 18th December                                     

                     

Last Day of Autumn Term                        Wednesday 19th December 


